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RESPONSE TO INQUIRIES

As noted on our publicly available Internet site and our ADAMS system, the NRC has taken

some information off these systems.

Q - Why has the NRC taken some information from its public electronic systems that was

previously there?

A -- In light of the situation that arose on September 1 1, it was considered prudent to remove

some information that could conceivably be of help to adversaries. To the extent reasonably

possible, we want to keep the information out of the wrong hands.

Q -- Can I get a list of the information, or types of information, you have deleted?

A -- No, because that might also potentially be of help to someone trying to obtain that

information for unauthorized uses.
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